
 
 

UPS/SS/2021/PA4/0203                                                                              Date: 04.02.2021 

SCHOOL REOPENING FOR GRADE IX 

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from The United Public School!  

 

        As per Government instruction, school reopens on February 10.02.2021 (Wednesday) exclusively 

for Grade – X. SOP's recommended by the Government and Healthcare Authorities will be followed to 

prevent the spread of COVID 19. 

 

Welcome Back To School on 10.02.2021(Wednesday) 

 

 School timings 9.00am - 4.30 pm. 

 Buses will play in main routes only. 

 Kindly remit the pending Term fee on or before Feb 10, 2021. (If already paid kindly ignore it.) 

 Students should bring water bottle, mask, and lunch. 

 Students are requested to wear proper dress code. 

 

Note: For any enquiry kindly contact school office number: 9688885555. 

 

To stay safe, you are requested to be equipped with a mask and maintain social distancing, while visiting 

the campus.  

 

 

Regards 

Team UPS 

 


